From: Alec Renwick

Sent: 31 March 2020 11:49

Subject: Jerry Dudman

Dear member,

It is with great sadness that we must inform you that our chairman, Jerry Dudman, lost his fight against cancer and passed away yesterday, March 30, in the early hours of the morning. We cannot speak highly enough of Jerry's ability, knowledge and effectiveness as chairman. He will be sorely missed as a colleague, friend, mentor and expert helmsman.

We understand that a memorial service will be held when government Coronavirus restrictions are removed.

Please note that our new NEMT Email address is to be used for all further communications: nemaritime2020@gmail.com

Alec Renwick

for the Trustees